
 

HERITAGE LAW COLLEGE 

KOLKATA 

 

Ref: HLC/14/03/20/1                                                                                         25/03/2020 

 

NOTICE 

Suspension of Classes during 1st April -15th April,  2020 

 

Further to our Notice no: HLC/14/03/20 dated 14.03.2020 regarding Suspension of 

Classes, please note that as advised by Department of Higher Education, Government 

of West Bengal and Ministry of Home Affairs, Government of India, to combat spread of 

Novel Corona Virus (COVID-19), the classes shall continue to remain suspended till15th 

April 2020.  

 

Please check for updates and further notification in this regard on the College's website. 

 

Sd/- 

 

Prof.(Dr.) S.S.Chatterji 

Principal 


